CLOSED SESSION MINUTES OF THE CLOSED SESSION MINUTE REVIEW COMMITTEE MEETING OF THE PIKELAND BOARD OF EDUCATION

July 15, 2020

The Closed Session Minute Review Committee met in closed session at 6:00 p.m. in the Board Office. Those in attendance were board members Mike Gerard, Tara Bradshaw, and Superintendent Dr. Carol Kilver.

Items of discussion were as follows:

- Discussion: reviewed past Closed Session minutes for opening those deemed to be open.
- Discussion: reviewed past Closed Session recordings over 18 months old to be destroyed.

Motion was made by Ms. Bradshaw and seconded by Mr. Gerard to adjourn the Closed Session Minute Review Committee meeting at 6:35 p.m. Motion carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Megan Vose, Secretary